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The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) is announcing a change in the start date of 
the public hearing regarding the application by Cameco Corporation (Cameco) to renew its 
uranium mine and mill operating licences for the Key Lake, McArthur River and Rabbit Lake 
operations located in northern Saskatchewan.   
 
The public hearing will now begin on October 1, 2013 in the evening instead of the morning 
of October 2, 2013 as originally announced, to accommodate the high number of 
interventions.  
 
Date:   October 1-3, 2013 
Place:   Kikinahk Friendship Centre, 320 Boardman Street, La Ronge, Saskatchewan 
Time:   as set by the agenda, to be published prior to the hearing date 
 
The public hearing will be webcast live on the CNSC Web site and posted for a period of 90 days. 
 
For more information: nuclearsafety.gc.ca 
Louise Levert, Secretariat 
Tel.: 613-996-9063 or 1-800-668-5284 
E-mail: interventions@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca 

  


